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JS/12/40 

12 October 2012 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Further Questionnaire on Supply 
 
As part of monitoring the implementation of the Pay and Conditions Agreement 2011 the 
SNCT issued two questionnaires in session 2011-12.  We would like to thank colleagues 
for their timely responses. 
 
However, these questionnaires did not provide definitive answers and it was agreed to seek 
further evidence this session.  The SNCT has decided to monitor supply over a 4 week 
reference period, 29 October to 23 November. 
 
Again, we realise that while the questionnaire should be returned via the LNCT, LNCTs 
may not be best placed to provide the details requested and therefore it should be passed 
to the relevant HR/Payroll sections of the Council where necessary.  Where supply is 
managed at school level the Council must ensure that information is provided from schools 
over the reference period and included in your response. 
 
You are asked to return your completed questionnaire to Mirren Kelly 
mirren.kelly@cosla.gov.uk by no later than Friday 7 December 2012. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Tom Young (Employers’ Side) 
Drew Morrice (Teachers’ Panel) 
Stephanie Walsh (Scottish Executive) 
 
Joint Secretaries 
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To:    LNCT Joint Secretaries 
 
CC:    Chief Executives 
         Directors of Education 
         Directors of Personnel 
         Directors of Finance 
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